Comments Submitted by D. Gussow, FPL


-----Original Message-----

From: Dona Gussow, FPL

Sent: Friday, September 25, 2009 8:28 AM

To: NAESB@NAESB.ORG

Subject: FW: NAESB WGQ Request for Formal Comments - Due October 26, 2009

FYI...In the clean version it looks as if the comma+space did not appear after the word "checked".

>>>>
Option B: If checkedboth of the following provisions shall apply: 

>>>><<<<

Thanks....Dona

-----Original Message-----

From: naesbmail@naesb.org [mailto:naesbmail@naesb.org]

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2009 5:22 PM

To: dgussow@fpl.com

Subject: NAESB WGQ Request for Formal Comments - Due October 26, 2009

via email and posting

TO:  NAESB Wholesale Gas Quadrant (WGQ) Members and Interested Industry Participants

FROM:  Jonathan Booe, Staff Attorney

RE:  WGQ Request for Formal Comments

DATE:  September 24, 2009

An industry comment period begins today, September 24, 2009 and ends on October 26, 2009 for the following WGQ recommendation that is posted on the NAESB web site:

Recommendation:

R07009, 2008 WGQ Annual Plan Item 3, 2009 WGQ Annual Plan Item 2.a - "Update ISDA Gas Annex to correspond to the updated NAESB Base Contract for Sale and Purchase of Sale of Natural Gas, dated September 5, 2006"

Recommendation:  http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/r07009_2008_wgq_ap3_2009_wgq_ap2a_rec.doc
Exhibit "A": 

http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/r07009_2008_wgq_ap3_2009_wgq_ap2a_rec_attach1.doc (clean) 

http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/r07009_2008_wgq_ap3_2009_wgq_ap2a_rec_attach2.doc (redline)

All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  The WGQ Executives Committee will review the recommendation and comments during the next scheduled meeting following the end of the comment period and consider the recommendation for vote.  This meeting is open and we encourage those who submit comments to attend.   

All comments received by the NAESB office by end of business on October 26, 2009 will be posted on the Request and Standards Activity Applicable to the WGQ page:  http://naesb.org/wgq_request.asp and forwarded to the WGQ Executive Committee members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the recommendations, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.

Best Regards,

Jonathan Booe

NAESB

cc:  Rae McQuade, President

